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January 7th, 2023

BOAT DOCK COMMITTEE REPORT

SALT CREEK

ESTATES

CURRENT STATUS:

Condition of boat docks is good

Due to lack of rain the lake level is very low

Water level at inner slips is 2’ or less
o Current Water Level 536.11’
o Thisis 1.89’ lower than Normal Summer Pool Level
o Thisis 17’ lower than lake level on 2/26/2019

RECENT ACTIVITIES:

Most of the dock frame repair work (replacing bolts) was completed on 12/11
Bubblers were installed before the big freeze in December

Bubblers are only turned on when temperature and ice risk warrants

When bubblers are running our monthly electric bill can jump from $21 to $350
All eight bubblers were found to be in good working order

Two bubblers were purchased in 2006; six bubblers purchased in 2017 or 2018

WORK PLANNED FOR SPRING:

Replace steel cable on south side of shore bridge

Replace broken bolts at main dock sections (more involved due to required welding)
Require broken frames (requires steel reinforcement and welding)

Replace rotted finger deck boards

Add cleats where needed

Submitted by: Mark Fisk and Pete Grogg
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